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Ref: Rochester Estate – Estate improvements 

 
Dear «CORRESPONDENCE_NAME» 
 
Proposal to build new homes at Rochester Estate car park – Wider Estate 
improvements consultation 
 
Alongside the proposal to build new council homes on the Rochester Estate car park, we 
are committed to making some improvements to the wider estate. 
 
Based on earlier consultation and comments from individual residents, a questionnaire is 
enclosed.  I would appreciate if you could complete the questionnaire so that you have an 
opportunity to tell us what matters most to you. 
 
We will feedback to you the outcome of questionnaire through our newsletter and our 
Commonplace website. 
 
You can respond to this questionnaire on-line via our dedicated website: 
https://rochesterestate.commonplace.is/ 
 
You can also bring your completed questionnaire to our open air consultation event which 
will be held 27th September 2021. This event will be will be one of several opportunities 
see the developing proposals and to talk to the design team and to ask any questions you 
may have.   
 
Please kindly respond to the survey questions by Thursday 30thSeptember. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
M Hill 
Melanie Hill 
Project Officer 

https://rochesterestate.commonplace.is/

